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From: Terry <teresatanner10@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 8, 2016 1:38 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Football game Sunday between Bulldogs and Univ. of Ga.  Please make the 

announcement that the game has been cancelled. Students who left S.C. are already 

making plans to return thinking that since the game appears to still be on, it is safe to 

return.

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


